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Dear Mr Brightwell 

 

BANKTRACK OPEN LETTER: URGENT CALL NOT TO FINANCE THE EAST AFRICA OIL PIPELINE 

 

We acknowledge your open letter of 1 March 2021, in which you raise concerns regarding Standard Bank 

Group’s potential role in providing finance for the East Africa oil pipeline.   

 

Standard Bank Group is committed to responsible investment and to assessing and managing our 

environmental, social and governance (ESG) risks comprehensively. We follow a thorough, multi-stage 

process when making decisions whether or not to fund infrastructure projects such as the EACOP.  This 

process requires Standard Bank to adhere to all relevant international standards and guidelines as well our 

own internal policies. These policies include Standard Bank’s fossil fuels lending policy, covering all potential 

lending to coal, oil and gas activities across all of our regions of operation. This policy is available on our 

website. 

 

Regarding the EACOP project, there has been no material change in Standard Bank’s approach to this project 

since our last engagement. Our role remains advisory at this stage.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

K. Greenop 

Head: Stakeholder Engagement  

24 March 2021 
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